
December 13, 2024 

Dear Residents, Families & Staff: 

Our Care Center residents began celebrating the upcoming holidays on December 10th  with our  
Transportation Department escorting Personal Care and Skilled Nursing residents on a community outing to 
see the holiday lights on display around the streets of Newtown Square and Broomall. The trip was filled with 
joy and laughter as residents enjoyed the festive displays and the spirit of the season.  Care Center residents 
continued the holiday celebration with a cocktail hour in our auditorium on December 11th.  It was great to see 
residents enjoying food, beverages and conversation with one another and with staff! 

Dining Services 

Staff Holiday Luncheon 
Our staff holiday celebration is Wednesday, December 18th, 11:30am-1:30pm in the auditorium.  There will be 
no lunch service in Hearthside on December 18th.  

Resident Holiday Celebration  

On Wednesday, December 18th, the Resident Holiday party will be held in the auditorium from 
4:30pm-6:00pm. 
• Food Stations will be located throughout our lobby.
• Seating will be available in Fox Den, Auditorium and Hearthside.
• Takeout will not be available on this day and no to-go containers are permitted at the event.
• For delivery, residents must order from the delivery menu by 2:00pm on December 18th to ensure food delivery. 

Delivery menus will be posted on Touchtown.

December 25th Holiday Brunch 
On Wednesday, December 25th, Holiday Brunch will be held in the Auditorium with seating times at  
11:30am and 12:30pm.The Holiday Brunch is 25 points per resident. The cost for guests is $30.00; children 5-
12 years old are $15.00. Payment may be made by credit card, or residents can have this cost charged to their 
account.  Points may not be used for guests. Pick-up for take-out is 11:15am to 12:15pm. No reservations are 
necessary for take-out. Reservations are required for dining in and are available through Full-Count.  
Reservations will be accepted as follows: 
• Reservations are needed to attend the Holiday meal.
• One reservation per unit/residence.
• Residents are permitted up to 4 guests per unit/residence.
• The maximum party size per reservation is 6 people, including the resident(s).
• Residents must be present during the seating time of the reservation.
• Hearthside Dining room will be closed on December 25th with no Dinner Service
Monday, December 23rd, is the last day for Holiday Brunch reservations.

New Year’s Eve Celebration  
On Tuesday, December 31st, from  4:30pm-6:00pm, the Resident New Year’s Eve Party will be held in the 
auditorium.  

New Year’s Day 
On Wednesday, January 1st,  there will be a New Year’s Day Brunch held in the Auditorium.  Hearthside, Fox 
Den and 1712 will be closed, more details to follow.  



 

 
 
 

Infection Control 
One Residential resident tested positive for COVID and is on quarantine.  No Care Center residents nor any 
staff members have tested positive at this time. 
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 




